
 

Parks and Recreation Committee 
September 9, 2021 

 
Present: D. Krynicki, P. Del-Debbio, R. Bieder, M. Caruso, G. Havranek, T. Smith, M. Bufano 
 
Absent: T. Franklin, S. McMillan, C. Isales  
 
Guests: M. Anderson 
 
The committee meeting commenced at 7:30 P.M by Pledge of Allegiance. D. Krynicki spoke how well the 
parks and playgrounds in our community have been maintained throughout the summer. M. Anderson, 
Pelham Bay Park Administrator, spoke of the flooding within the borough parks. Pelham Bay Park was 
well attended throughout the summer but has not yet reached 2019 levels. M. Anderson says there 
remains issues with illegal vendors and bicycles on the track. There were concerts at the beach on many 
weekends. The Orchard Beach Pavilion groundbreaking may occur in Summer 2022. G. Havranek 
discussed his concerns regarding the e-bike pilot program. Members remarked that the e-bikes are not 
properly parked in safe areas. Conversations will continue at Municipal Services.  
 
The meeting closed at 7:50PM by vote of adjournment.  
 
 


